
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:       Marblehead Retirement Board 

FROM:   John W. Parsons, Esq., Executive Director 

RE:         Military Service Appropriation  

DATE:    September 8, 2023 

This Commission is hereby furnishing you with the additional amount to be appropriated 
for your retirement system to reflect the military service fund appropriation for the 
members shown below. The total additional appropriation amount is $19,253.71. This 
appropriation should be paid as soon as possible. This figure is based on the information 
you provided. 

Matthew Tina $10,057.33 
Kraig Hill  4,099.55 
Luke Peters  5,096.83 

If you have any questions, please contact PERAC's Actuary, John Boorack, at 
(617) 666-4446 extension 935.

JWP/jfb 
P:\actuaria\APPROP\Militaryfund\marblehead 9-23.docx 

PERAC
Auditor DIANA DIZOGLIO  |  KATHLEEN M. FALLON  |  KATE FITZPATRICK  |  JAMES J. GUIDO  |  RICHARD MACKINNON, JR.  |  JENNIFER F. SULLIVAN, ESQ.

JOHN W. PARSONS, ESQ., Executive Director

FIVE MIDDLESEX AVENUE, SUITE 304 | SOMERVILLE, MA 02145
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PHILIP Y. BROWN, ESQ., Chair


